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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  January 14, 2016  

TO:  Daniel Duchniak, General Manager 

FROM:  Donna Scholl, Administrative Services Manager 

RE:  2016 Note Anticipation Notes (NAN) and General Obligation (GO) Debt 

 

In January, I would like to seek approval from our Commission for the 2016 NAN and 2016 GO 
Debt. 
 
Our approved budget assumed new borrowing of approximately $18,200,000. 
This amount assumed that the total amount from the previous year’s borrow would be spent.  
Instead, there was $811,500 remaining.  As a result, I am recommending that the Commission 
approve the issue of a 5 year NAN, callable in 2018, at an amount of $17,400,000.  The five 
year term allows us to stretch the financing over a longer term, yet the call feature allows us to 
refinance the NAN when Safe Drinking Water Loan Funds become available.  
 
In addition, we are scheduled to roll last year's NAN ($6,990,000) into GO Debt issued by the 
City.  So, I will also be asking for the Commission’s approval to do so.  This is in keeping with 
past practice. 
 
Brad Viegut, from Baird, will be available at the Commission meeting to present the details of 
these borrowings.  A copy of his presentation is attached. 
 
Should the Commission agree with our recommendations, an appropriate motion would be … 
 
 
 
. . . move to approve the issue of a 5 year NAN at the amount of $17,400,000 and to refund last 
year's NAN issued at $6,990,000 using GO Debt issued by the City. 
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